
 
         Date: 21/05/2021 

Dear Parents /Students  

Greetings from Nevta! 

While Our Country is in a dire situation, we hope and pray that all of our stakeholders are safe 
at home with their families. We also acknowledge that these times are very challenging for both 
parents and children. However, it is also very important to keep our children in the highest 
priority for their academic and overall growth. We request you to kindly go through some 
important points regarding the upcoming academic schedule. 

1. The summer vacations for all classes will begin from May 22, 2021 and school will reopen 
on July 01, 2021. 

2. Internal Assessment for PT 1: The Internal Assessment 1 (10 marks) for all classes will be 
conducted from July 08, 2021, details regarding this will be shared with the students in due 
course of time. 

3. PT 1 Exam: The PT 1 exam (40 marks) is scheduled to begin from July 26, 2021. The PT 1 
Syllabus for all classes is already uploaded on the school website/Ms Teams.  

4. Holiday Homework: The Holiday Homework will be shared by the respective Subject 
Teachers through the MS Teams.  

We urge all students to utilise their time wisely and prepare well for the upcoming periodic 
tests. 

 

We will continue to hope and pray for the wellbeing of all.  
Be Safe and help others to be safe.   

 

Thank You  
 

 

Fr. John Ravi, SJ 

Principal 


